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Vang, Mai (CI-StPaul)

From: *CI-StPaul_LegislativeHearings
Sent: Wednesday, February 26, 2020 10:05 AM
To: 'Scott Miller'
Subject: RE: Assessment # 208100  Parcel # 31-29-22-43-1517

Hello Mr. Miller, 
 
Sorry for the delay of this email.  We have you on the docket for March 3, 2020 to review the boarding fee at your 
property.  However, since the board up fee was included in the claim you mentioned below, the hearing is not necessary 
on March 3 and I will close the matter at that time.   The matter was before Council on January 8, 2020, in which you 
would have received an invoice from the Office of Financial Services already and you may present the invoice to the 
insurance co, if you haven’t done so.   
 
Thank you.  
 
 
 

 

Mai X. Vang 
Legislative Hearing Coordinator 
Saint Paul City Council 
15 W Kellogg Bvd, Ste. 310 
Saint Paul, MN 55102 
P: 651-266-8563 
F: 651-266-8574 
mai.vang@ci.stpaul.mn.us 

   Making Saint Paul the Most Livable City in America 
 
 
 

From: Scott Miller <scottmillerstudios@yahoo.com>  
Sent: Wednesday, January 29, 2020 1:52 PM 
To: *CI-StPaul_LegislativeHearings <LegislativeHearings@ci.stpaul.mn.us> 
Subject: Assessment # 208100 Parcel # 31-29-22-43-1517 
 
Good day, 
 
This email is in relation to a discussion Scott Miller had with Marcia Moermond yesterday, 
Wednesday, January 28, 2020.   
 
After further investigation with the Rossmor Association Manager, I found out that Hartford did include 
the $517.00 board up in the total for the claim.  With that said, should we just not plan on the 
hearing?  The Association manager stated she would cut a check from the association to pay for the 
assessment.  Please advise.  
 
Thank you so much and I apologize for taking up your time yesterday.  I hope I didn't create too much 
of a distraction.   
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ScottMiller Studios 

136 E. 10th St.  

St. Paul, MN  55101 

612-991-2576 

scottmillerstudios.biz 

  


